
Dacic and Chepurin on Serbian OSCE chairmanship
Thursday, 05 March 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic received today
Ambassador of the Russian Federation in Belgrade Aleksandar Chepurin.
  
Head of Serbian Diplomacy and Ambassador Chepurin discussed the activities of Serbia as the
country currently holding the OSCE Chairmanship-in-Office.
During the talks, special attention was paid to the process of implementing the Minsk package
of measures of 12 February and the engagement of the OSCE Special Monitoring Mission in
Ukraine. Minister Dacic emphasized that Serbia was currently working on the harmonization of
the Mission’s new mandate, which should soon be adopted at the OSCE Permanent Council
meeting in Vienna.
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